
MUNICIPALITÉ DE 
MUNICIPALITY OF 

MILLE-ISLES 

· PUBLIC NOTICE 
PUBLIC MEETING FOR CONSULTATION 

To persons interested in draft by-law RU.03.2011.03 modifying the subdivision by-law. 

PUBLIC NOTICE is given of the following: 

At a regular meeting held on May 3, 2023, the municipal council adopted the notice of motion concerning draft by-law 
number RU.03.2011.03 entitled: 

DRAFT BY-LAW NUMBER RU.03.2011.03 amending the Subdivision By-law number RU.03.2011 of the Municipality of 
Mille-Isles, as already amended, in order to modify and create certain provisions relating to the terms and conditions of 
contributions relating to parks, playgrounds and natural spaces and streets 

Among other things, these amendments consist of: 

• modify the provisions applicable to the methods of contributions relating to parks, playgrounds and natural spaces 
in order to clarify the distinction between "land" and "site" ; 

• add types of cadastral operation exempt from contributing to the parks, playgrounds and natural areas fund when 
the cadastral operation does not result in any increase in the number of lots, when the Municipality acquires a lot 
or when the Municipality is the owner of the lot and when the cadastral operation concerns a lot belonging to a 
school or educational establishment within the Education act or the Act respecting private education ; 

• add criteria for deferral of contribution relating to parks, playgrounds and natural areas ; 
• correct a typo in article 4.1.4 on the slope of streets ; 
• add other options for dead-end streets, such as the "T de virage" or "tête de pipe". 

This draft by-law concerns provisions for the entire Municipality. 

A consultation meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 7, 2023 at 6:45 p.m. at the Town Hall of the Municipality of 
Mille-Isles, located at 1262 Mille-Isles Road, Mille-Isles, Quebec. 

During this meeting, the Municipality will explain the draft by-law and the consequences of its adoption and will hear the 
persons and organizations who wish to express themselves in accordance with the provisions of the Planning and 
Development Act. ln addition, citizens are invited to forward their questions concerning the draft by-law number 
RU.03.2011.03 to the general direction by email at questions@mille-isles.ca, before or after the consultation. 

This draft by-law may be consulted at the Town Hall of the Municipality of Mille-Isles, Monday to Friday from 7:45 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m., or on the Municipality of Mille-Isles website. 
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